
From: Vasif Kortun <director@proje4l.org>
To: tina carlsson <tinacatharina@hotmail.com>
Date: Wednesday, June 20, 2001 8:57 AM

Hello Tina, how are you? I hope you remember the exhibition 
that I mentioned briefly during my visit to Konstfack. I am 
still keenly interested in the set of photographs that you had 
produced out of your visit to Ankara in 1999?  The exhibition 
for which I request your presence is the one we are planning 
to open on September 20 in Istanbul one day before the 
biennial. The show is about a multiplicity of things, but the 
main pivot is the constructions of the private and public 
spheres as they apply to urban contexts here in Turkey; 
dovetailing it are issues of different urbanisms, spatial 
imaginations of anti-legal capitalism.

You had sent me copies of the photographs before. Can you let 
me know of the dimensions of the mercimek sokak works, and if 
there is any possibility for you to find financial support 
from Sweden for transport and travel?

Warm regards, and I look forward to hearing from you.

________________________________
Vasif Kortun
Director
Proje4L - 
Istanbul Contemporary Art Museum
Harman Sokak, Harmancı Giz Plaza
Levent 80640 Istanbul
T:    212 293 23 61 (temporary)
F:    212 293 30 71 (temporary)
E:    director@proje4L.org
________________________________


